
 

NOTICE OF RECALL On 11/17/2023, the Connecticut Department of Agriculture, Bureau of Aquaculture is 
conducting a recall of oysters harvested from the Milford Approved area from November 12, 2023 and 
November 15th, 2023 due to illegal harvest. Product will be from the original dealer CT-084-SSAQ 
Seaview Fisheries LLC and from the following lots L466B and 466A. 
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